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John Boles <jboles825@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:27 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC:

re: ID number RIN :~0:~8-AC61

Iam opposed to changing the retail forex trading ratio to 10:1. With most brokers, Ican choose to
use that ratio, but I am not limited to it as I would be under the proposed changes.

With all due respect, it’s my money, not yours.

This proposal is another example of government overreaching to take away liberty, which is our
right as Americans.

Thank you.

J Boles
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